Dear
Network Rail Resilience programme – Parsons tunnel to Teignmouth
I am writing to object to these plans.
As a concerned resident/ visitor, I believe the plans to stabilise the cliffs are unrealistic and unprecedented in design, and fail to address the main problem of groundwater drainage. I urge you to reconsider the proposals before it is too late.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours
